
 

 
 Christopher Hathaway <grandorgue@prodigy.net> 

03/28/2003 10:40:32 AM 
 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Human life is valuable, no matter how old 
 
 
Christopher Hathaway 
4374 Varsity Ln 
Houston, TX 77004 
 
 
March 28, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
Rationing health care to exclude the elderly is never a good idea. 
Devaluing an elderly person's life is not only unethical but immoral and 
objectionable in every way.  It is typical of the way the present 
Administration pays lip service to human life, especially in its casuistic 
obsequiousness toward religious fundamentalists.  Furthermore, cutting 
health care benefits and standards is a mere pretext to protect the 
industries, including pharmaceutical conglomerates, that stand to gain 
from this Bush administration initiative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher Hathaway 
 
 

 




